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DATE: November 30, 1998
TO: Mary Bane, Deputy Executive Director/Tech.
FROM: Jackie Gilchrist, Division of Water and Wastewater
Samantha McRae, Division of Legal Services ﬁfq GC}
RE: Docket No. 981284-WU - Request by Florida Water Services Corporation for approval

of tariff filing to provide reclaimed water service in Deltona service area in Volusia
County.

Please defer Item Number 37 from the Tuesday, December 1, 1998, Agenda Conference
to the December 15, 1998, Agenda Conference. The utility, Florida Water Services
Corporation, waived the sixty day suspension deadline of Section 367.091(5), Florida Statutes,
until the December 15, 1998, Agenda Conference. The utility waived the statutory deadline to
allow staff the opportunity to fully assess the case and submit a recommendation on the merits
of the utility’s request to the December 15th Agenda Conference.
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November 30, 1998

by Federal Express &
Facsimile 850-413-6225

Ms. Rosanne Gervasi

Senior Attomey

Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL. 32399-0850

Re:  Docket No.981284 — Request by Florida Water Services Corporation for
approval of tariff filing to provide reclaimed water service in Deltona
servioe area in Volusia County

Dear Ms. Gervasi:

I write 10 memorialize Florida Water Service Corporation's conditional waiver of
the sixty~-day suspension requirement of Section 367.091 (5), Florida Statutes, until
December 15, 1998, This waiver is made in reliance on your representation that staff
intends to have its recommendation on final action in this docket considered at the
Commission's December 15™ agenda conference. In consideration of this waiver and the
pending recommendation for the 15® agenda, I maintain that it is unnecessary for the
commission to vote tomorrow on the staff's recommendation filed on November 19 and
hereby request that that recommendation be removed from consideration.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at (407) 880-0058, ext.
260.

Sincerely,

- Matthew J. Feil
Staff Counsel

¢:  KenHoffman 850-681-6515 (by fax)
Samantha McRae 850-413-6203 (by fax)
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